
Clover Garden School  
Battle of the Books 

For the 2020-2021 school year, Clover Garden is proud to announce 

that we will be starting a Battle of the Books program. This program 

will be available as a club with an advisor for 3rd-5th grade, 6th-8th, 

and 9th through 12th. If your student might be interested in joining 

this free club, they can go ahead and start reading. Students do not 

have to read all of the books to be part of the club; they are 

encouraged to read the books that spark their interest and/or as 

many books on the list as they can!  

Below you will find links (based on grade level) to the different Battle 

of the Books reading lists. Meeting dates will be announced once the 

school year begins. Feel free to email cindirigsbee@cgsnc.org or 

sarahnikola@cgsnc.org if you have any questions.  

3rd-5th Grade Book List 

Middle School Book List 

High School Book List 

EVERY Clover Garden student has free access to online reading 
materials through Alamance County Public Libraries. To access, go to 
this LINK; when asked for the library card number, enter your school 
lunch number followed by three zeroes. The pin number is the last four 
digits of the library card number.  So if your lunch number is XXX, your 
library card number is XXX000. The pin number is the last four digits of 
that library card number; so in this example, it would be X000. 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1JNnXKNXt6O8eZDEfj3Pu4nNI1nLoqiIQjuzBI2YHTh4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LjSCDyhzL_PlxZZtJmDbVmhDRDNjmjApW-Yl0xYw6oU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1SaxBG2nieJwq5KbU60c0-34VnWp45QBOey1nOQaNoSM/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.alamancelibraries.org/children/acpl-connect/

